
 

PAC HOT LUNCH IS BACK 

FOR 2023/24! 
Our most popular fundraising program yet, Pleasantside PAC 
Hot Lunch is back and better than ever! 

 
At least twice a month you don’t need to pack a lunch for your child. 
This school year, we’re bringing in highly recommended new 
vendors such as Boston Pizza, and keeping the favorites like Hot 
Dog day, and Pancake day. 

 
To order hot lunch for your child (ren), we use an online ordering 
system called MunchaLunch. If you have used MunchaLunch 
before, you simply need to log in and update your child’s 
division/grade/teacher before placing your first order (you will be 
guided through this process). https://munchalunch.com/login 

If you’re new to MunchaLunch, go to the Pleasantside 
Elementary School website, and click on ‘Order Hot Lunch’ in the 
‘Quick Links’ section. This takes you to the MunchaLunch website, 
where you can register for a new account. 
https://munchalunch.com/schools/Pleasantside 

 

 
FIRST ORDER: SUBWAY        

MUST BE IN BY SEPT 19, 2023 

Orders are due 8 business days before each hot lunch day. Make it  
easier on yourself and order them all at once. No reminders to order 
will be sent out this year before each date.   

 
Parent volunteers are needed to help hand out lunches every hot 
lunch day. If you’re interested in this volunteer opportunity, please 
contact Deanna Decker (contactdeannadecker@gmail.com)

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

First Hot Lunch will 

be on Wed  Sept 27th 

 

Lunch Themes 

include: Pizza, Subs, 

Hot Dog Day and 

more! 

 

If a parent needs to ADD 

a second school to their 

account or transfer their 

account to a new school 

please visit: 

 
https://munchalunch.com/account 

 

 

https://munchalunch.com/login
https://munchalunch.com/schools/Pleasantside
https://munchalunch.com/account


 


